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Dear sirs, 
I would like to reiterate my concerns for the local plan as follows: 
There is still a loss of huge areas of green belt. 
There is an inadequate infrastructure to cope with the changes. 
Loss of recreational space on the transpennine trail .This will have a significant impact on the health of the local 
population. Family Exercise is a way of trying to address the obesity crisis. It is also of paramount importance 
to the mental health of children and families. 
The plans will have a detrimental effect on the character and distinctiveness of villages like Grappenhall. 
Plan period is too long at 20 years. There is a lot of uncertainty around jobs and brexit at this present time. 
I hope that the local council will take on board the concerns of residents living in the villages most affected by 
these plans. 
Yours Sincerely 
Carole Rowbottom 




